
 
 
 
08/10/24 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you that our Headteacher, Mrs Acheson, has recently accepted an 
exciting new role as a School Advisor for the Diocese. This new position will take effect 
from the beginning of January, and while we are sad to see her leave, we know that this 
is a fantastic opportunity for Mrs Acheson to contribute to the development of schools 
across the Diocese of Leeds. 
 
The Governors and the Trust are fully aware of the importance of ensuring stability 
during this time of transition. We are working diligently to plan for the smooth handover 
of leadership and to ensure that the school continues to thrive during this period. Rest 
assured, the care and education of our pupils will remain at the heart of every decision 
we make. 
 
We will provide further updates as soon as decisions regarding the new leadership 
structure have been finalised. At that point, we will also hold a meeting to discuss these 
developments with you in more detail and to address any questions or concerns you 
may have. 
 
We would like to thank you in advance for your continued support and understanding 
during this transition.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Nat Potts 
Rachel Bain 
Chair of Governors 
GFNS Schools 
 


